
Not a good idea.  Cost in time, energy, and money not justified.  Needless additional security 
issues not acceptable to our industry or clients. 
Securities offered through NEXT Financial Group, Inc., Member FINRA/SIPC. 
This Email is being sent by or on behalf of a broker-dealer. It is intended exclusively for 
the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain 
information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential, or otherwise legally exempt 
from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, 
retain, copy, or disseminate this Email or any part of it. If you have received this Email in 
error, please notify the sender immediately by Email or fax, and destroy all copies of this 
communication. 
 
Please be advised that you may conduct securities transactions only by speaking directly 
with your Registered Representative. To help protect your privacy, we strongly 
recommend that you avoid sending sensitive information, such as account numbers and 
social security numbers, via email. 
 
I cannot accept trade instructions using email or voicemail. If any trade instructions are 
left, they will not be acted upon. 
 
Please be further advised that, pursuant to the Bank Secrecy Act, the USA PATRIOT 
Act, and similar laws, any communication in this email is subject to regulatory, 
supervisory, and law enforcement review. 
 


